

















Do you support the BOCC turning over Hernando County
Animal Services to Hernando County Sheriffs Office?
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Community Poll: Transfer of Animal Services to
Hernando County Sheriff's Office

Hernando County is considering transferring the
responsibility for Animal Services from the
current department to the Hernando County
Sheriff's Office (HCSO). We would like to hear
from community members regarding this
potential change. Your feedback is valuable in
understanding how residents feel about this shift
and its impact on animal welfare, public
transparency, and county services.

https://forms.gle/RcAndtzDnBchHfpt6
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